Summer campus shuttle bus pilot

Published 7/4/2023 by Stephanie Conte

Starting on Tuesday, July 4 until Friday, Aug. 18, an additional campus shuttle bus route will
be added from Seneca@York Campus to Seneca International Academy (SIA) at Markham
Campus. Please note that this route is a pilot and ridership will help determine future shuttle
services.

Visit campus shuttle web page for more information.
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